
Mrs. Blatz ~ 3rd Grade
Room 201

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to Third Grade at Titusville! We have a wonderful school,
and I know that you will create many new and exciting memories
with us. I can’t wait to meet all of you in September!

Please see my Supply List. If you have any trouble obtaining any
supplies, I will be happy to assist you once school starts.

I hope that you will encourage your child to read, write, and
practice math facts this summer in order to avoid the “summer
slide”!

Please have your child bring a couple of books from home for
silent reading for the first couple of weeks.

Have a happy summer!
Sincerely,
Mrs. Blatz

P.S.: Our Specials classes will be held on the following days:
Day 1: Library Day 2: Music Day 3: PE Day 4: Art Day 5: Music Day 6: PE


